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Discussion of recruitment for Internal Auditor.
(Fiscal Impact: N/A)

(Staff Contact: Dennis Beach)

Summary Explanation/Background:
Due to the recent retirement announcement of the City's Internal Auditor, Barbara DeLeon, to be effective
March 1, 2017, the Mayor and City Commission asked that a discussion item be placed on the City
Commission Agenda for the recruitment of a new Internal Auditor. Current Job Class Description is attached.
Minimum salary $97,687 to a maximum salary of $137,456. Additionally, we have attached a copy of the June
2016 position survey completed by the Public Employers Personnel Information Exchange (PEPIE).

Origin of request for this action: City Commission
Fiscal impact and source of funding: N/A
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